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18th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we reach the end of a fantastic academic year at The Westleigh School, I want to take this 
opportunity to thank you for your continued support and to celebrate some of the many successes 
we’ve enjoyed together over the past twelve months. 

This year marked the exciting introduction of iPads for all students, and we are thrilled with the 
impact this has had on learning. Students have embraced this technology with enthusiasm, and it 
has been inspiring to see how it has enhanced their independence, creativity, and engagement 
across all subject areas. 

Another major development has been the launch of our new College model. This initiative has 
brought a renewed sense of identity, belonging, and healthy competition across the school. The 
inter-college competitions have become a real highlight of the year—whether on the sports field, in 
the classroom, or through creative and cultural challenges. The sense of community and pride this 
has fostered among our students is something we are incredibly proud of. 

This Summer Term we also held our very first whole-school Assessment Week. Our students rose to 
the challenge with maturity and determination, and we are so proud of the way they approached 
these assessments. The results reflect their hard work and the high standards they set for 
themselves, and we’re delighted with the progress they’ve made. 

Please also take time to read the updates provided my Deputy Headteacher Mrs Burge around 
important iPad information and the behaviour and standards update from my Deputy Headteacher 
Mr Gee. 

As the summer break begins, we hope all our students and families take the opportunity to rest, 
recharge, and enjoy some well-deserved time together. We are already looking forward to 
welcoming everyone back in September, ready to build on this year’s successes and continue striving 
for excellence in all we do. 

Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable summer holiday. 

Warm regards, 

 
Carlton Bramwell 
Executive Headteacher 
The Westleigh School 
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